
From: Savi Youth  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 2:24 AM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Concerned citizens of “By-Law (S-1)” 
 
City Councillors of London,  
 
I am writing as a concerned citizen in regards to a law that was proposed . The law of concern is an 
amendment to the Streets By-Law (S-1) to regulate the display of graphic images on the streets in the 
City of London. This law is an infringement on our rights as Canadian citizens and goes against section 2 
b) of the charter.  
 
Section 2 b) of the charter reads  
"2. Everyone has the following fundamental freedoms: 
 
(b) freedom of thought, belief, opinion and expression, including freedom of the press and other media 
of communication." 
 
This law not only infringes on section 2 b) of our charter, but it also prevents anyone from showing the 
cruelty that takes place against the most innocent beings, the unborn. This is an injustice towards beings 
that don’t have a voice to speak for them selves, they weren’t given a chance at life however we were, 
that’s why it’s extremely important to not pass this law as it effects the possibility of them getting the 
Justice they deserve .  
 
Proverbs 31:8-9 says, "Open your mouth for the speechless, In the cause of all who are appointed to 
die. 9 Open your mouth, judge righteously, And plead the cause of the poor and needy." 
 
In modern day society where other injustices are very quickly called out there should be absolutely no 
reason why imagery of fetuses should not be shown no matter how graphic others may think the image 
is. The reality is abortion is extremely graphic, Individuals especially pregnant women considering 
abortion need to be educated on what exactly the abortion procedure entails including the after math .  
 
City Councillors, if you believe in Justice, and being able to advocate for those who cannot advocate for 
themselves, than please consider not passing this law. 
 
Isabel Freedom  
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